
,(,AA 

� 

Dear friend of Arts Project Australia, 

In an effort to reduce our impact on the environment, Arts Project Australia is 'going green' and will be phasing out printed 
invitations. This will commence as of the 1st 

of July 2010.

To continue to receive invitations via email and to ensure you don't miss any future communications, please join our 
electronic mailing list by visiting http://www.artsproject.org.au and entering your details on our home page. 
Alternatively, you can contact us on (03) 9482 4484.

If you have not registered your email address by the above date, you will unfortunately no longer receive our exhibition 
invitations. 

Thank you for helping Arts Project Australia 'go green'! 




